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Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5,  

 

TRIP TO WORTHING MASJID ASSALAM (MOSQUE) - Thurs 12th June  

 

As part of our Religious Education this term, Year 5 will be visiting the Worthing Mosque 
on Thurs 12th June. We will be undertaking a tour of the Mosque, receiving a brief talk 

about Islam from Imam Idris and the children will have the opportunity to ask Imam Idris 

questions about Islam. 

 

We will be walking to and from the mosque during the morning, so please ensure that 
your child is wearing comfortable shoes and has a coat if it is wet.  We will be back at 

school in time for lunch. 

 

The Worthing Mosque receives no statutory funding and therefore does ask for a small 

donation to cover the cost of their educational visits which includes a snack and a drink. 

We are requesting a voluntary contribution of £1.50 per child, this can be paid for via 
ParentPay. 

 

Inhalers and auto injectors that are normally kept in the classroom will be taken and 

returned to class on the day. If children require prescribed medicines, these must be 

accompanied by a medicines form (obtained via the office), in their original packaging 
(including the label with the prescribed dose and the patient information leaflet).  Non-

prescribed medication must also be in its original packaging, and accompanied by a 

completed medicines form (obtained via the office).   

 

Yours sincerely, 

The Year 5 Team 
 


